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Motor Vehicle Advisory 

  TO:   All Interested Parties 
 
  FROM:   Raymond P. Martinez 
     Chairman and Chief Administrator 
 
  DATE:   July 19, 2013 
 
  SUBJECT:  Suspensions not processed 
 
                                          

                                           

Due to technical difficulties this week, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) recently has been unable to 
update our Suspension data bases to reflect the restoration of driving privileges. 
 
Due to the fact that drivers who may have properly restored their driving privileges might not be reflected in our Sus-
pensions data bases, please take that into consideration when presented with a driver who states that they properly 
restored their driving privileges or were unable to do so due to our technical difficulties. We anticipate our Suspension 
and Restorations services will be fully-functional by the start of business on Monday, July 22, 2013. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
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